

Clinton Elementary School

5858 Clinton Street, Burnaby, B.C. V5J 2M3 604-296-9009

August 30, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

A new school year is almost here and we are very excited to meet our new students and families, as well as re-connect with returning Clinton students. We hope everyone has had a wonderful summer – and with any luck there is still more sunshine to come ©

As you may know, the schedule for the first week of school is designed to welcome new families, facilitate a smooth and engaging beginning, re-connect with friends and teachers, and to determine our school enrolment.

First Day of School - Tuesday September 5th

- All returning students in grades 1 to 7 will go to their last year's classroom (8:58 am 10:00 am).
 Please note new start time is due to the minutes of instruction requirement for the calendar year.
 (Bell schedule https://clinton.burnabyschools.ca/bell-schedule/)
- If you are new to Clinton please go to the gym, where students will be assigned to a temporary class for the week.
- New Kindergarten students please refer to the separate Kindergarten schedule.
- PAC is hosting a Welcome Back Coffee on the first day of school. Join them at the garden. Hot coffee and great conversation from 8:58 am 10:00 am.

School Supplies

- ✓ School supply lists are posted on the school website https://clinton.burnabyschools.ca/supply-lists/
- ✓ Students **do not need** to bring any school supplies on Tuesday, September 5th.
- ✓ For classes Wednesday Friday, please have your child bring their supply box (pencil, markers, glue stick, etc.)
- ✓ The remaining supplies should be brought to school once students are placed into their full year classes on Monday, September 11th.

Enjoy the last few days of summer!

Sincerely,

Claudio Bortolussi

Principal